
	
	

	

13th	June	2019	

PRODUCT	NOTICE	–	HOTPOINT	/	INDESIT	DRYERS	

Whirlpool,	the	manufacturer	of	Hotpoint	/	Indesit	products	has	made	the	following	statement	
rearding	tumble	dryers	sold	prior	to	30th	Sept	2015.		

“Safety	is	our	number	one	priority	and	we	remain	committed	to	resolving	any	affected	tumble	
dryers	that	have	not	yet	been	modified.	To	this	end,	we	are	in	ongoing	discussions	with	the	Office	
for	Product	Safety	and	Standards	(OPSS)	to	agree	additional	measures	we	have	proposed	to	reach	
consumers	who	have	not	yet	engaged	with	this	safety	programme.	We	have	cooperated	with	OPSS	
throughout	its	recent	review	of	the	programme	and	welcome	its	findings	that	consumers	whose	
tumble	dryers	have	been	modified	can	continue	to	use	them	safely.	

The	crucial	message	to	anyone	who	still	owns	an	affected	dryer	and	has	not	already	had	it	modified	
by	Whirlpool	is	to	contact	us	immediately	on	0800	151	0905,	or	visit	https://safety.hotpoint.eu/,	or	
https://safety.indesit.eu/.In	the	meantime,	anyone	with	an	affected	dryer	that	has	not	been	
modified	should	unplug	it	and	not	use	it	until	the	modification	has	been	completed.”	

	

	


